


The financial burden of assessing homeowners in the interest of a for profit business is unconscionable! I’'m assuming by
the committee’s recommendations those on the committee assume homeowners on an island are wealthy. Many of us
saved up for a long time to buy rental property, reliant on rentals to keep the houses afloat. With the proposed increase
in insurance this year, many homeowners will already be struggling beyond the repairs we're still trying to make from 3
hurricanes in 3 years. Forcing a needless assessment on them could put many of our homeowners on the brink of sale or
foreclosure.

If you’ve been to the island, you’d know it’s not like the other islands. It’s quiet, quaint and is virtually untouched by
commercialism. Our wildlife is vast and most streets unpaved. The destruction to add this unnecessary sewer system is
exactly that, unnecessary!

Our septic systems have been in existence since the beginning. Many places around the country consistently use septic
systems. Again, other than making a profit off the islanders, I’'m not understanding why this topic continues to be
replayed.

Our residents poured their hearts out to the committee and it appears from the recommendation, either the committee
didn’t listen or there are more nefarious actions behind the scenes. The island does not need a sewer system, it does not
need private companies profiting off us without our say or assessing us for something we don’t want.

Again, the idea that we’d be assessed by a private company whom we did not want so they in turn could not only profit,
but regulate our fees, is unconscionable!!

The committee should be ashamed of itself for its recommendation and I'm prayerful it will not be voted in.
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